
 
 
21 October 2023 
 
 
 
9 Italia Grove 
Mt Wellington 
Auckland 1060 
New Zealand 
 
 
 
To whom this may concern 
 
 

Kaniva Band 
 

 
I have worked alongside Kalino Latu and Kaniva Band for many years.  We have 
served the community in providing entertainment for many cultural functions not only 
for our Tongan Community but other Pacific Island ethnics also. 
 
I was the singer for Kaniva Band consistently for many years as I said before and 
continue to serve alongside them when occasions arise.  This band has carried a lot 
of pride in serving out Pacific peoples in our communities by providing not only 
entertainment but education in a way of cultural knowledge through music. 
 
I support the service the Kaniva Band continue to provide for the community and am 
happy to be a part of this service moving forward into the future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Melenau Lino 

Pacifika Entertainer 

MelenauL@adhb.govt.nz 
Mob: 021712082 

 

 
 


